
 

 

 

 

24 March 2022 
 

 

Dear Northern Kaanju Traditional Owner 

Cape York United #1 Claim (QUD673/2014) – Northern Kaanju Meetings 

The Cape York Land Council (CYLC) wishes to advise all Northern Kaanju Native Title Group of the 
following meetings: 

Meeting #1 - Northern Kaanju 2nd Pre-Authorisation / Bowyer Archer River Quarries (BARQ) ILUA  

Purpose: meeting to: 
 (a) discuss the s87A Authorisation process; and  
 (b) make a decision as to whether to accept the compensation offer from the 

State of Queensland in relation to Indigenous Land Use Agreement concerning 
the Bowyer Archer River Quarry 

Date:  Monday 11 April 2022 
Venue:  The Benson, 50 Grafton Street Cairns QLD 
Time:  9.30am – 3.00pm 

Meeting #2- Northern Kaanju s87A Authorisation Meeting – SEE ATTACHED NOTICE 

Purpose: meeting to consider whether to authorise an agreement of native title 
Date:  Wednesday 20 April 2022 
Venue:  Rydges Esplanade Resort Cairns, 209 – 217 Abbott Street Cairns QLD 
Time:  9.30am – 3.00pm 

Meeting #3 - Bowyer Archer River Quarries meeting 

Purpose: meeting to discuss business and employment opportunities and other matter 
with Bower Archer River Quarries 

Date:  Thursday 21 April 2022 
Venue:  Rydges Esplanade Resort Cairns, 209 – 217 Abbott Street Cairns QLD 
Time:  9.30am – 3.00pm 

Meeting #4 - Northern Kaanju and Wuthathi Boundary Negotiation Meeting (Olive River) 

Purpose: meeting to discuss and agree to the common boundary between the Northern 
Kaanju and Wuthathi Native Title Groups 

Date:  Wednesday 27 April 2022 
Venue:  Rydges Esplanade Resort Cairns, 209 – 217 Abbott Street Cairns QLD 
Time:  9.30am – 3.00pm 
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If you would like to discuss this matter further or have any queries, please feel free to contact me 4053 
9222 or via email at mcioffi@cylc.org.au. To organise your attendance at these meeting, please 
contact Jayd Copelin on jcopelin@cylc.org.au or free call 1800 623 548.  Please note there is limited 
travel assistance available. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Cioffi 
Senior Legal Officer 
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